
Report of the Tax Collector
as of December 31, 2017

  
• December deposits were $9,074.30 reflecting $2,383.66 from Hebron current year

taxes, $5,628.28 from Lebanon in current year taxes, $625.08 Hebron prior year 
taxes, $265.27 Hebron interest, $72.00 Hebron lien fees, $96.07 from Lebanon 
prior year taxes, $3.94 from Lebanon interest and no Lebanon lien fees.

• Year to date taxes collected are $151,983.23. Hebron: $61,891.22.  
Lebanon: $90,092.01.

• Payments for the January installment have been timely. I expect January and 
February to be very busy.

• I spent several hours working with QDS on Monday to correct our records 
regarding the Hebron Service Station. Our system now shows accurate figures for 
the back taxes due the District.

• As required by statute our notices of taxes due will remain posted at the town 
halls as well as the bulletin boards around the lake. The email blast that went out 
late in December was very effective. Many of the inquiries that came in were 
from property owners who had already paid in full. It is always good to see our 
residents being proactive about their taxes.

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen Curtin
Amston Lake Tax District
Tax Collector


